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Class 1 and 2 Tesco Visits 
Class 1 and 2 had fantastic trips 
to Tesco in Ledbury. They got to 
observe what happens behind 
the scenes, visiting the stores, 
the delivery entrance and going 
in the fridges and freezer. The 
children met the baker, fish 
monger and got to taste a wide 
variety of products before   
ending their visit by making 
their own fruit kebabs. When 
you go shopping in Tesco, be 
sure to ask the children what 
they learnt and see if they   
recognise the friendly staff. 

 

Jandon Trophy 
This year’s team pulled together 
in the face of adversity to 
achieve an excellent second 
place finish. As this is an        
extremely competitive event, 
this result a truly great  
achievement and all involved 
should be very proud of their 
performance and attitude. 
 
Maths Workshops 
Eight children from Years 3 and 
4 attended John Masefield High 
School over two days last week 
for sessions designed to       
promote the enjoyment of 
maths and enrich learning. 
 
Language Festival 
A selection of Year 5 and 6    
pupils went to Malvern St James 
School for a festival of         
languages. Highlights included   
learning several phrases in    
Chinese, Arabic, German, Latin, 
Russian, Spanish, French and 
Italian! The children also        
explored  the roots of the    
English language. 
 
Oliver 
Final preparations are well      
underway ahead of next week’s 
performances. Please see the 
separate letter for more details. 



Sports Day 
Beech House won sports day this 
year, in what was a fun-filled 
experience. Following the races,    
everyone enjoyed a picnic on the 
field together. Thanks to Miss 
Evans for arranging the event. 

KS1 Summer Festival 
Our Year 1 and 2 children       
eagerly participated in the     
annual KS1 multi-skills event at 
John Masefield High School. 
Each school represented a     
different country, with our 
school being England. They took 
part in a wide range of exciting 
and challenging activities. 
 
Annual Reports 
This year’s annual reports will be 
sent home with the children on 
Wednesday 1st July. Our new 
look reports reflect the new 
curriculum and are designed to 
give more information about 
your child in a clear format. 
 
Nursery Open Day 
The Nursery will be having an 
Open Day on Wednesday 8th  
July between 9.15am and 3pm. 
You are warmly invited to join 
our children and staff in a     
celebration of everything we 
love about our Nursery. 
 
Important Dates 
JUNE 
29th   School Play at Hellens     
           at 1.30pm and 6pm 
30th   School Play at Hellens  
    at 6pm 
 

JULY 
8th    Nursery Open Day 
10th  School visit to Caswell Bay 
16th  Leavers service in Church 
  at 2pm 
17th  Break up today 


